
The University Lutheran Christmas program will be  

December 18th at 6:30 p.m.   

This program is for all students  

(WWJ and Sunday School) preschool-6th grade.   

Please invite guests! 
 

Christmas program practice will be on Saturday, December 17th at 10:00 a.m., practice will be 
over at approximately noon.  This practice is for all children in church school.  Preschoolers-
Kindergarten students may be picked up at 11:00, or they can stay until Noon, if they have 
siblings practicing until then.  It is VERY important that your child attend practice.   
This may be the ONLY opportunity we have to practice with both Sunday and Wednesday stu-
dents before the program.  Students in 5th and 6th grade may need to stay a few extra minutes 
to practice speaking parts.  

Educa�on Update December 2016  

WWJ resumes on Jan. 4
th

 and Sunday school on Jan. 8
th

. 

Have a fun and safe Christmas break!!! 


